Naturopathic Medicine Study Commission Support

Dear Study Commission members,

My name is Emily Hill and | am writing to ask for your support of passing this bill
to improve patients’ accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic
Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me because | have suffered
with and autoimmune disease for several years now, and my only previous option
was harsh drugs. | worked with a Naturopathic Physician and am now in
remission. | know many people who have similar stories, but it is at great cost
financially. | also know many who would benefit from the same care but truly
cannot afford it. And they suffer unnecessarily.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Emily Hill
Warwick, Rl



